East Kingston Planning Board Meeting May 18, 1988

Members present:

R. Smith, Sr.

R. Marston

R. Donald

J. Conti

S. Campbell, Rockingham Planning Commission

W. Diprofio - also present as an abutter to

Wendall Whatmough

Meeting convened @ 8:20 pm

- I. Marshall Decker submitted for Wendall Whatmough application for subdivision. The plans were discussed and voted upon. The Board voted not to sign for a subdivision and requested further information from Mr. Decker. A new meeting is scheduled for June.
- II. Mr. and Mrs. Morin submitted application for subdivision. The Board voted to grant approval. No dispute from abutters.
- III. Charles Grant submitted for Mr. Frank Colanton an application for subdivision of the East Kingston Golf Course for two building lots.
- IV. Mr. and Mrs. Robert Hart submitted an application for subdivision.
- V. The University of New Hampshire did not attend the meeting as scheduled on the agenda.